Kate Pope/ACT/IMMI/AU To Tom Clarke <Tom.Clarke@anao.gov.au>

07/04/2009 01:11 PM ce

bce
Subject SGP [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED][Y
Protective Mark UNCLASSIFIED

UNCLASSIFIED

Tom,

Just wondering if you had determined which electorate you believe the 4th grantis in (2 in Reid, 1in
Gippsland, the 4th in?)

it looks to us like it sits across Blaxland and Banks??
Cheers

Kate

Kate Pope

Acting Deputy Secretary

Client and Corporate Services Group

Phone 02 6264 2002
Email kate.pope@immi.gov.au

UNCLASSIFIED



Tom Clarke To "kate.pope@immi.gov.au” <kate.pope@immi.gov.au>
<Tom.Clarke@anao.gov.au
> cc

07/04/2009 01:45 PM bce
Subject RE: SGP [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Protective Mark UNCLASSIFIED

History: £2 This message has been replied to.

UNCLASSIFIED

Yep: looks like it straddles Blaxland and Banks.

The draft report I have put to the ANAO Executive for final clearance words
'that' footnote in the following way: "The other two grants were for a
project covering parts of the New South Wales electorates of Banks and
Blaxland and a project in the Victorian electorate of Gippsland."”

Tom

————— Original Message-----

From: kate.pope@immi.gov.au [mailto:kate.pope@immi.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 7 April 2009 1:12 PM

To: Tom Clarke

Subject: SGP [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Tom,

Just wondering if you had determined which electorate you believe the 4th
grant is in (2 in Reid, 1 in Gippsland, the 4th in?)

It looks to us like it sits across Blaxland and Banks??
Cheers
Kate

Kate Pope
Acting Deputy Secretary
Client and Corporate Services Group

Phone 02 6264 2002
Email kate.pope@immi.gov.au

Important Notice: If you have received this email by mistake, please advise
the sender and delete the message and attachments immediately. This email,
including attachments, may contain confidential, sensitive, legally
privileged

and/or copyright information. Any review, retransmission, dissemination

or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the
intended recipient is prohibited. DIAC respects your privacy and has
obligations under the Privacy Act 1988. The official departmental privacy
policy can be viewed on the department's website at www.immi.gov.au. See:
http://www.immi.gov.au/functional/privacy.htm



